                              The Evers & Co. August 2016 Real Estate Report
While the numbers for July were negative across the board, August is a completely different story, with the exception of Alexandria which was negative in sales and prices.  Once again the District had the most positive showing with the dollar volume of sales up 14% over last August and the average price up 11.3%.  Both Montgomery and Fairfax counties had a better than 16% increase in dollar volume of sales, although each showed little increase in average sale price.  

A strong August usually means good fall sales.  In addition, interest rates are very low, and the variety of loan products available means that buying will be much easier this fall season than it was last autumn. However, we still have the problem of low inventory in desirable areas. In fact, the more desirable the area, the lower the inventory.  When a well-priced, good looking property comes on the market this fall, in a close-in “hot” area in the price range up to one million dollars, you can be pretty sure there will be competitive offers.
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System ( MRIS) for three areas:

Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Virginia.

